I have been informed this morning that there is a counterfeit ring in the Caribbean
with the fifty dollar bills ECC. You should keep a look out and watch for the
description below. Don’'t get sucked for quick cash and do not lose your business
for FAKE money. It is my understanding that the Ministry of Finance and the Police
Department are aware and every effort is being made to contain and possibly
apprehend the culprits.

You are asked to report anyone that tries to pass off these FAKE money. This is the
Carnival season and you must me on a good look out. Save your pocket and your
business by informing the Police.
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Guys. Please share this with EVERYONE and be on the lookout for these counterfeit
EC$50 notes that are going around. We got 3 of them at an event on Thursday night.
However because of alert staff and good policing we were able to catch the culprit.
There may be much more. If you drop water on it runs. And where the foil should be
is just gray. They all have the same serial # SN183954. Don’t let a struggling
business person loose in these times.

Sir Godfrey Gregg



